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What a great honour to be appointed President of this magnificent
Association for the 2023 season. | will do my utmost to represent the
Association to the best of my ability, and will endeavour to encourage
everyone | meet to " get involved " in this great game.
| would like to take this opportunity to thank David Vann who did a fantastic
job throughout 2022 as President during what was our 75th Anniversary year.
| look forward to working alongside George Dowding, Senior Deputy
President and our Junior Deputy President, as yet to be appointed,
throughout the 2023 bowling season.
The support for my tour has been amazing. Thank you all, and a special
thanks must go to Tony Ellis & Paul Costin for their help and support in the
organisation of the tour. This will be Tony's last tour as Tour Secretary so we
must make this a very special occasion !!!
A huge thanks must go to all the Committee who put in so much time and
effort to ensure that all of us are able to enjoy this game to the full and to Ken
Perry for once again producing this handbook.
Finally, | look forward to meeting & playing with as many of you as possible,
but most importantly - have fun !!
Colin Peters
Frinton BC & Clacton IBC



